
 

  

 
 
 

 
 

FEBRUARY HALF-TERM 
MULTI-SPORTS CLUB 
12th – 16th FEBRUARY 

 
8.15am – 4.00pm BREAKFAST INCLUDED 

FREE SPORTS COACHING!! 
 

Pacesetter Sports and King’s Oak Primary School are very excited to inform you that we will be 
running a FREE Multi-Sports holiday club during February Half-Term for pupils of the school. 
 
This is a fantastic opportunity for those who would like an activity for their child during half-term. 
Breakfast (cereal or toast) will be provided for the children from 8.15am – 9.00am free of charge. 
You will need to provide lunch and drinks for your child. 
 
The day will then consist of lots of different sports such as football, dodgeball, gymnastics, 
handball, basketball, athletics and many more. 
 
TO REGISTER YOUR CHILD’S INTEREST: 
 

 Providing your child is available for the whole week *, go to 
www.pacesettersports.co.uk/book-a-course 

 “Book” your child on in the normal way but please note that this is only a “register your 
interest” indication at this stage and NOT a confirmation of booking (note that you may get 
a Payment Declined message after placing the booking – ignore this) 

 Next week (w/c 29th January) you will receive a text confirming whether you have been 
successful or unsuccessful. If you child turns up on the day without having received a 
confirmation text message from us, they will be turned away. 

 
The booking system is only open until 5pm on Friday 26th January 

 
*If your child fails to attend, does not follow our behaviour policy or is picked up late, then they will 
be removed from the register and your space will be offered to another child. 
 
We hope your child is interested in taking up this amazing opportunity presented by King’s Oak 
Primary School and furthering their coaching education with Pacesetter. 

http://www.pacesettersports.co.uk/book-a-course

